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HCM 14-10 

DATE:  November 6, 2014 

TO:  All Appointing Authorities 

FROM:  Lucinda Meltabarger, HCM Administrator 

SUBJECT: Consolidation of HCM Division’s Rules within Title 260 

Greetings to all!  In our ongoing efforts to provide information and offer guidance to state 
agencies concerning Human Resources issues, this communication addresses revoking Oklahoma 
Administrative Code Titles 87, 345, 360 and 530 and readopting them into Title 260.  Please see 
the paragraph below: 

Pursuant to HB 1477 (2013) Human Capital Management, a Division of the Office of 
Management and Enterprise Services, was directed to revoke and readopt its administrative 
rules as necessary within Title 260.  As of Sept. 12, 2014, Oklahoma Administrative Code Titles 
87, 345, 360, and 530 have been revoked and readopted into Title 260: Office of Management 
and Enterprise Services.  That link takes you to the Oklahoma Secretary of State’s website.   

Any questions, thoughts, or comments regarding this memorandum may be directed to Matt 
Stewart, Deputy General Counsel/OMES, at matt.stewart@omes.ok.gov or (405) 522-0663. 
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